
August 29, 2023 

Parents, 

The College Board offers a reduced exam fee for students taking the Advanced Placement (AP) exams each May. The criteria for 
the reduced exam fee are the same as the criteria for fee waivers (listed below). Qualifying students who plan to take AP exams 
should speak with their counselor and/or Mr. Mathews (cmathews@paulding.k12.ga.us) to ensure they are listed on the schools’ 
records as qualifying for the exam at a reduced fee. 

To be eligible, you must meet at least one of the requirements below: 

 Annual Family Income falls within the Income Eligibility Guidelines set by the USDA Food and Nutrition Service. 
 Enrollment in a federal, state, or local program that aids students from low-income families (e.g. Federal TRIO programs 

such as Upward Bound). 
 My household receives TANF, SNAP, or other public assistance. 
 My family lives in federally subsidized public housing. 
 My family is homeless. 

 My student is a foster child. 
 My student is a ward of the State of Georgia. 
 Another student in my household receives free or reduced meals. 

Sign below and indicate your student’s name if any one of the above criteria applies. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________  Date: ________________ 

 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 


